
 

 

3353 Peachtree Road NE 

Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 

March 10, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC  20426 
 
 
Re: Errata to NERC Notice of Penalty regarding Unidentified Registered Entity 

FERC Docket No. NP16-12-000 
 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
On February 29, 2016, the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC) submitted the above 
captioned Notice of Penalty regarding an Unidentified Registered Entity.  This Errata Filing corrects 
several dates and risk assessments in the filing. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

  /s/ Edwin G. Kichline  
Edwin G. Kichline 
Senior Counsel and Associate Director, Enforcement 
North American Electric Reliability Corporation  
 

 
Enclosed:   Public Notice of Penalty 
  Non-Public Notice of Penalty 


